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YEAR 1 WEEKLY 

LEARNING 
Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey 01932 842785 

 17th November 2017 

 

 

 

Our Learning Journey 
 

We have had an amazing week practising our songs 

for the Twinkly Treetop Tale production.  Cedric’s 

diary has been filled with interesting details of what 

he gets up to with the children in the afternoon.  You 

may take photo’s of Cedric if you wish and put them 

in the diary too. 

 

We are reading the story of Hansel and Gretel.  The 

children have acted out scenes so that we can get to 

grips with the sequence of the story in preparation 

for writing a recount.  In maths, we have been using 

our number lines to find one more than and one less 

than.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

Focus on Learning 
 

Our current phase in the phonics programme is 

intense as we have already been introduced to ay; 

oy; ie; ea and ou.  We will continue to revisit these 

sounds.    In handwriting we will be practising “m” 

and “n”.   Our role play house has been “renovated”  

to the witches house in Hansel and Gretel.  We hope 

to squeeze in some baking of gingerbread men next 

week as part of this theme. 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
       

        
 

REMINDERS 

 Please can costumes for the Nativity be 

in by Friday the 24th November 2017   

 Children with words in our Nativity need 

to keep practising.  Thank you.  

 To calm my nerves, please may I ask that 

money for the Christmas shopping event 

is marked up carefully with the correct 

amount and who the presents are for 

 

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Marwick 

 

 

 

              Star Learner! 

Our star learner this week is Moni. 

 

We are all so pleased to hear her say words 

out loud.  She has managed to join in with 

all our Nativity songs and we are delighted 

with her progress in settling in school. 

 

Amazing progress Moni – well done. 

 

 
 

 


